February 5, 2007

TO:

College of the Arts Curriculum Committee

FROM:
David Frego, Associate Director, School of Music

RE:

787 Series: Music Cultures in Asia and the Middle East

Attached are three course proposals of courses that will be housed under the umbrella of 787: Music Cultures in Asia and the Middle East. 

This course comes from a need in the current 787 course, which is taught as Chinese Music. The Musicology faculty believe that this course needs to be expanded to include the musics of India and the Arab speaking Middle East.

Consequently, 787 is being proposed as the root course number with the following specific courses:

787.01 Chinese Music

787.02 Indian Music

787.03 Arabic Music

The Musicology faculty would like to have these courses in place to offer in the Spring quarter of 2008.

